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Dear 

Physiotherapy Rehabilitation for Osteoporotic Vertebral Fracture (PROVE) 

I would like to invite you to take part in a research project being carried out at the physiotherapy department at the local site.  This study is being carried out to find out how best to help people who have had one or more fractures of the spine caused by osteoporosis.

Before you decide whether or not you would like to take part in this project it is important for you to understand why we are doing this research and what it would involve for you. Please read the enclosed information sheet carefully and take time to think about whether or not you would like to take part. Taking part in the study is voluntary.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions about the study then please do contact us. Our phone number is 01865 737424 and we will be happy to discuss with you any queries you may have. Alternatively you can contact us using the enclosed reply slip and pre-paid envelope and we will get in touch with you. 

Thank you very much for reading this letter.

Yours sincerely,




Dr Karen Barker
Principal Investigator for Prove trial
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